
 
Important Notice from GPE to Exhibitors regarding offering of data services  

 

Recently we are aware ASIA FRUIT LOGISTICA has been the target of groups that offer data 

services, citing they can offer full database of our exhibitors, visitors and attendees.  

Some of these groups engage in illegal phishing practices or embed mailware in their messages 

that could infect / hack your company’s systems if clicked.  

We strongly advise that you do not click on any links from emails or groups that look suspicious 

and always check our official vendor list before contracting with anyone.  

Please note that ASIA FRUIT LOGISTICA and its official vendors DO NOT sell attendee lists 

under any circumstances. We treat data privacy as our primary concerns. Companies or groups 

offering such lists are not affiliated with ASIA FRUIT LOGISTICA in any way and cannot 

possibly have accurate attendee data.  

Please be aware before you enter any contractual agreement with these companies.  

Should you have any doubts or questions, please contact us at info@gp-events.com   
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